Take Back Your Backyard! Enjoy Family BBQs and More Free Time
No More Scooping Dog Poop. Guaranteed Pooper Scooper Service
PEORIA, AZ
All dog owners have one thing
in common – they LOVE their
“babies”!
They
may
not
always
appreciate
their
actions, like when their
favorite couch or sprinkler
system became a chew toy.
But,
through
“thick-andthin”,
forgiveness
always
wins.
Another
thing
in
common is that their dogs
produce poop – yes, and lots
of it, up to 50 pounds a
month!
Poop-duty
is
a
household task that just
can’t and won’t go away.
Dog owners often complain
about the responsibility of
cleaning up after their dogs
– often causing arguments in
the
home
about
who
is
supposed to scoop. Parents
get angry at their kids for
not picking it up or doing a
poor job, or spouses argue
with each other over who did
it
last.
Fingers
get
pointed, feelings get hurt
and the poop grudgingly gets
scooped or just left to stink
for yet another day, week,
month or year.
For
other
dog
owners,
they’re just too busy, the
smell
is
too
much,
triggering their gag reflex,
or their aching back refuses
to allow them to do the
“dirty job”.
Needless to
say, the job of scooping the
family’s puppy poop gets put
off. The longer the poop
sits, the more it builds-up
and stinks. Visits to the
backyard “mine field” are
dreaded
by
everyone,
backyard
BBQ’s
and
gettogethers with friends and
family get cancelled, and
what was once a yard they
enjoyed,
has
become
the
place no one wants to go.
It doesn’t have to be this
way!

As the founder of Arrowhead
Pooper Scoopers, I heard so
many
of
these
familiar
stories that I decided to
offer a real solution – a
professional
dog
waste
clean-up service!
Dog poop doesn’t have to be
a chore for your family
anymore. You can enjoy your
dogs
again,
without
the
responsibility of cleaning
up their waste. Dog poop is
the last thing your family
should argue about or worry
about stepping in, and you
have every right to “take
back” your backyard, so you
can enjoy lounging or sun
bathing,
BBQing,
playing
catch or swimming in the
privacy of your own yard,
without the disgusting smell
of dog poop and urine.
Arrowhead Pooper Scoopers is
your family’s solution to
dog poop. Our service is
affordable, dependable and
family-owned.
Our
company
uses the latest routing,
text reminders, and autobilling technology to ensure
that you have continuous
weekly cleaning, with no
headaches or disruptions to
your busy lives. Starting at
just $11 a week, the service
is affordable, removing the
barrier to entry by anyone
with any budget.
With
every
account,
we
provide a Free combination
gate lock for ease of access
by our team, Free Scooby
Snacks after each weekly
visit,
quality
sanitizing
and deodorizing to eliminate
odors, and our exclusive
service – an initial, deep
cleaning
using
our
Poop
Vacuum, that can collect and
remove
even
the
most
difficult-to-find dog poop –
including the dust and small
particles.
This
exclusive
equipment sifts and sorts

dog poop out of your gravel,
ensuring that the result is
a clean, poop-free yard.
What’s more, we provide our
Iron-Clad
99.9%
Poop-Free
GUARANTEE – if your yard
isn’t
cleaned
to
your
satisfaction, we will rescoop or refund 100% of our
fee!
Just call 602-391-0160 or
visit
PoopRemoval.com
to
request
a
Free
Quote.
Operators are standing by to
answer all your questions
before scheduling your first
scooping, which can often be
done the same day. Don’t
delay, call today to have a
clean yard tomorrow!
All my best,

Edward Maznio
President
Arrowhead Pooper Scoopers
P.S. Don’t take my word for
it – listen to what other
people
are
saying
about
Arrowhead Pooper Scoopers:
“My husband and I used to
clean up our doggie's poop
but it got to be too hard on
our
backs.
For
a
very
reasonable price we got the
poop cleaned up and now we do
not have to worry about a
messy yard and flies.”
-Shari Gabaldon
“Five dogs poop can add up
and I know it was a tough
job, but the result was
better than I'd even hoped
for!” -Brittany John
“From the very first request
for a quote to setting the
appointment
they
were
extremely prompt in getting
back to us.”
-Autumn Whitfield
“So glad to use this service
so it is kept up and one less
thing for me to think about!
Awesome
poop
clean-up,
deodorizer, sanitization and
treats for the pups!”
-Renee Farnell CONTINUED>>>

MORE CLIENT’S COMMENTS:
“Beyond
impressed!
During
the
initial
clean-up
evaluation, I didn't realize
how much was there and that
it was in tiny pieces from
the rain. I knew that it
would be hard to clean up (my
whole yard is rock) all the
little pieces and accepted
there
may
be
some
left
behind. Edward far surpassed
my expectations! I am so
thrilled at how much he was
able to clean up! If you are
on the fence about it; this
service
is
worth
every
penny! Thank you for all the
hard work today!”
-Kimberly Rowland
“I have 5 dogs all large
breed. And I let my poop
situation get a little bit
out of control. I called and
set up the appointment and
they were out the next day.
The owner came to my house
and scooped himself (leading
from the front) always a
great quality. And he stayed
till about 6 o'clock Friday
night. Great service, I will
be telling everyone I know.
Thanks again.”
-Andrew Williams
“Arrowhead pooper scoopers
do a fantastic job! I love
the automation that they
have set up- no worries about
writing checks. They also
confirm the appointment and
let you know when they are
almost
there
so
it's
extremely
convenient.
You
don't even have to be home!
If you are thinking about
using the service absolutely
sign up!!” -Jeannie Gambill
“We just started getting
this service and are very
happy with it! Our backyard
is the best it's been in a
very
long
time
and
the
deodorizer seem to really
work wonders. APS did a great
job! Very thorough! I would
highly recommend them! Thank
you!” -Elin Richmond
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“OMG....this is the best
thing
ever!!
Very
professional and I am so
happy with everything! I
love the reminders! They
leave
notes
and
doggies
treats when they are done
with the dirty work. Thank
you
very
much
Arrowhead
Pooper Scoopers!!!”
-Christy Austin
“I wanna give a Huge Thank
You to Edward and Elizabeth,
Our
yard
is
AMAZING!!!
Elizabeth
is
very
professional
as
well
as
Edward, I would recommend
them for any backyard job. I
have 3 little ones and I am
so glad I choose to do
service with their company!
You
will
not
be
disappointed!”
-Nicole D’Agostino
“The best decision I've ever
made. I have eight dogs at my
house and I just don't have
the time to do this. Too many
dogs to keep up with. Service
is excellent and the service
very
friendly.
My
yard
smells
and
looks
much
better. Not embarrassed to
have people over now. Thank
you so much. I definitely
will refer you to many.”
-Sherrie Griffith
“I have nothing but words of
praise
for
Edward
&
Arrowhead Pooper Scoopers.
It is so nice to be able to
walk in to my back yard at
any time and not be bombarded
with the smell of dog poo!
Quality work at an awesome
price from a really nice guy,
can't ask for more!”
-Shanna Sabbe

up...less than 2 hours later
Mitchell had already been
and gone! Thank you Edward
and Mitchell--I look forward
to continue working with you
and will definitely spread
the word!” -LaRessa Vaughn
“Such
a
great
service.
Edward seems to really enjoy
his work. He was upfront and
honest,
which
I
greatly
appreciated. My husband is
away a lot, I work full-time,
I am a student at ASU, and I
have a two-and-a-half-yearold. I hate to say it, but I
have zero time to scoop poop.
Edward is a life savior and
my two boys (a 90-pound
boxer/Dane mix and a 20pound
yorkie/Maltese
mix)
thank him. My daughter also
loves
having
a
clean,
disinfected, deodorized yard
to play in!”-Casey Derochers
“Five stars all the way! My
yard looks amazing after
every visit. Pricing is very
reasonable as well. Thank
you for your great service!”
-Maria Powell

**************************

THE WORLD’S BEST OFFERS
Weekly Pooper Scooper $11 for your First Dog
+$2 for each
additional dog
Weekly Sanitizing &
Deodorizing –
$2 per weekly visit
Initial Deep Cleaning
Service - $15 minimum,
depending on amount of
deferred cleaning
Deep Sanitizing &
Deodorizing –
$15 for up to 200 sf

“Best thing I have ever done
... hire them! My life is so
much easier not having to
worry about this not so fun
task! Thanks so much for the
dog treats to...the girls
love them!” -Olivia Murray

Pay for 6 Months of
Service & Get 2 Weeks FREE

“Wow! I called to get some
information and set up an
appointment
to
have
my
sister's
yard
cleaned

Refer a Friend and
Get $50 CASH
**************************

Pay for 1 Year of Service
& Get 1 Month FREE

